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Question 1:  
The Safety Policy Division (SPD) asked for clarity on where the natural index values are 
provided in the RAMP Level 1 quantitative workpapers posted to the Company’s respective 
RAMP websites. 
 
 
SDGE/SCG Response 01: 
 
SDG&E and SoCalGas are providing PCF this courtesy copy of a  reply to SPD’s DR03, which 
asked for clarity on where the natural index values are provided in the RAMP quantitative 
workpapers posted to the Company’s respective RAMP websites.  The data in this reply is not 
considered confidential. 
 
We are providing this information in data request format, and ask that you submit future data 
requests you make using a subsequent number. 
 
Please note that this reply also includes a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) for possible future 
data requests.  Returning a signed copy of this NDA will help ensure that SDG&E and SoCalGas 
are able to efficiently and promptly respond to future requests that may involve data classified 
as confidential. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


